Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee July 14, 2021

RECEIVED

2021 AUG 26 P 2: 27

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Sharon Lewis, Pat Streeter

Others Present: Jim Walker

Invoices: Maki

\$88.60

Jim Walker

\$24.98

(Home Depot reimbursement)

New Business

- Nicole Johnson's term has expired, and she will not seek reappointment to the Board.
- Mary Ann will contact Ralph LeBlanc to see if the soccer nets can be donated to another Town department as they are no longer used at the pond.
- Crocker Pond will participate in the United Way Day of Caring on September 17, 2021 by seeking volunteers to assist with the seasonal closure of the pond.
- The Committee reviewed the Crocker Pond charter and deed with the new committee member.
- The Westminster Fire Department will conduct training at the pond on August,
 10th at 6:00pm.
- Mary Ann will research replacement anchors for the swim dock.
- Sharon and Mary Ann cleaned, organized and took inventory of the items in the storage shed.

Old Business

 Kathleen reported that the new boat storage rack is scheduled to be completed by the fabricator next week.

Next Meeting: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 at 5:30 at Crocker Pond.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Can Fel core

Mary Ann Falconer